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SSML	Update	

Gladwish/SSML	Spring	Cup	
The	tournament	will	start	on	Saturday	10th	April.	
Teams	will	not	be	allowed	to	sign	players	from	other	clubs.	
5	subs	can	be	used	for	this	tournament.	
South	Group	comprising	5	teams,	North	group	has	6	teams.	
In	our	group	are	Colney	Heath,	Rayners	Lane,	Harefield	Utd	and	London	Lions	
There	will	be	Semi	Finals	for	the	winners	and	runners	up	of	each	group	and	a	Final	on	May	22nd.	

	

SCFYL	U18	Update	

MERTON	 SHIELD	 Due	 to	 the	 current	 Government	 regulations	 games	 will	 need	 to	 be	 played	
behind	closed	doors	(No	spectators)	
Reminder	last	date	for	registrations/transfers	is	31st	March	
All group matches must be played in the allocated week with ground reversal if home side 
ground unavailable.  
Any tie not played will be declared a 0-0 draw 
Winners of Groups A and C will host semi finals. 
Winners of Group A or B will host final 
Group matches will be funded entirely by the Home side save that the Away side will pay for 
the match officials 
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EJA	U16’s,	U14’s	

The	EJA	have	confirmed	that	the	league	season	will	continue.		

The	U16’s	first	game	will	be	11th	April	with	the	U16	at	home	against	Codicote	Wolves.	

The	U14’s	first	game	will	be	Harlow	Town	at	home	on	18th	April.

Non- League Update 



 	

 

 

 

 

60 Seconds with Stephen Stratford 

Stephen	is	one	of	our	loyal	
supports	and	below	is	his	60	
seconds	with	Leverstock	Green	FC.	
	
When	did	you	start	watching	
LGFC?	
Saw	my	first	match	as	a	very	small	
boy,	when	the	houses	behind	the	
clubhouse	were	being	built.	Began	
my	regular	attendance	in	2010.	
	
What	is	your	favorite	football	
team?	
Apart	from	Leverstock	Green,	it	is	
Liverpool.	
	
Who	is	your	favorite	player	at	
Levy?	
Dan	Weeks	
	

What	is	your	nickname?	
SPS	-	my	initials.	
	
What	would	you	like	to	do	in	the	football	world?	
Watch	Leverstock	Green	have	a	FA	cup	run,	and	knock	out	Man	Utd.	
	
Favorite	Person	at	LGFC?	
All	the	club	officials	-	as	they	always	smile	when	they	say	Hello	
	
What	is	the	best	thing	about	LGFC?	
The	true	football	atmosphere	of	watching	football	with	real	football	players	and	
real	football	fans,	and	excellent	value	for	money	as	well!	
	
What	is	your	favourite	snack	at	LGFC?	
Diet	Coke	and	a	Mars	bar.	



 

Brian Barter Retires 
Brian	has	decided	that	it	is	time	to	
step	down	from	the	club	having	been	
involved	since	the	late	eighties	being	
first	involved	with	his	very	good	
friend	Bill	Dawes	as	joint	programme	
editor.		

In	the	years	that	followed	he	looked	
after	the	bar	for	ten	years	having	help	
from	his	late	Wife	Maureen.		

The	Secretary	position	was	taken	up	
in	1996	when	Steve	Robinson	stood	
down	and	during	the	time	as	
Secretary	picked	up	the	SSML	Napier	
English	Electric	Trophy	Award	for	the	
club	in	2000-01	–	2001-02		-	2012-13	
–	2015-16	this	for	good	admin	and	
sportsmanship.		

From	the	league	he	also	picked	up	the	
FC	Crain	award	for	Club	Secretaries	in	
2011-12	and	the	ALF	Joyce	trophy	for	
outstanding	service	in	2018-19.		

Along	with	the	Secretary	role	also	took	the	role	as	
Chairman	where	he	had	the	unenviable	task	of	saying	
goodbye	to	at	least	five	Managers.		

He	has	obviously	made	many	friends	and	possibly	a	few	
enemies	but	would	like	to	say	a	special	mention	to	the	
late	Peter	Metcalfe	(Mr.	Leverstock	Green).	He	notes	that	
the	club	is	well	respected	in	the	football	world	for	its	
hospitality	and	may	that	continue.	


